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This document contains important information about the sub-fund(s) in which you are invested. 

Dear Shareholder, 

We are writing to you further to our letter dated 19 May 2023, regarding the change to the reference 
benchmark for HSBC Global Investment Funds – Global High Yield ESG Bond, a sub-fund in which you own 
shares (the “Sub-Fund”).  

We wish to inform you that, due to a typographical error, the variant of the new reference benchmark of the 
Sub-Fund was omitted, and that the correct reference benchmark is as follows: 

Incorrect Benchmark Correct Benchmark 

ICE BofA BB-B Developed Market High Yield 
Constrained Index 

ICE BofA BB-B Developed Market High Yield 
Constrained Index (USD Hedged)

All other changes outlined in our letter dated 19 May 2023, as well as the effective date of 3 July 2023, remain 
unaffected. 

Please take a moment to review the contents of this notice. If you have any questions, please contact your 
local agent or HSBC Global Asset Management office. 

You do not need to take any action. 

For and on behalf of the Board of HSBC Global Investment Funds 


